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In 2023, Personalised and Precision Medicine (PPM) SIG continued to contribute to relevant FIP 
programmes as detailed below.  

 

• Co-organized and co-hosted Precision Medicine webinars series with the FIP Technology 
Forum.  Between 2022-2023, the PPM SIG joined force with the FIP Technology Forum to 
organize and hosted a series of 3 set of webinars focusing on Precision Medicine. These 
webinars were well attended by an average of around 600 people per webinar.   PPM SIG chair 
served as co-chair and speaker for the first webinar on 4/21/2022 (Precision Medicine: the 
Current status). PPM SIG chair also co-chaired and served as a moderator for the second 
(10/5/2022) and third (2/7/2023) webinar. The third webinar entitled “Precision Medicine: 
What Will it Cost?” had a record number of registrars of almost 800 people from around the 
world.  

This is the one activity our SIG is particularly proud of, because it enhanced the unique 
position of FIP as a global organisation for both scientists and pharmacists. 

 

• Served as 2023 FIP Brisbane annual meeting abstract reviewers for Precision Medicine related 
abstract review.  Selected abstracts to be presented orally.  

 

• Provided advice on proposals submitted for 2024 FIP Cape Cod annual meeting. 
 
 
Goals in 2024 

 

• Goal #1: Establishing a new functional leadership team that will be able to efficiently 
communicate to its members and have broad connection with other FIP sections and groups. 

 

• Goal #2: Participating and contributing to the strategic planning of BPS within FIP.  
 

• Goal #3: Contributing to the one FIP goal by participating in all relevant FIP programmes. 
 

 
 

 


